
Remaining Council meetings this week
and next week not to be held

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:
 
     Under Rule 14(1) of the Rules of Procedure, the President of the
Legislative Council has decided that the remaining Council meetings scheduled
for this week and next week below will not be held:
 

Chief Executive's Question Time on July 3;1.
regular Council meeting of July 3;2.
regular Council meeting of July 10; and3.
Chief Executive's Question and Answer Session on July 11.4.
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